
TESTING OF BALLOT MACHINE 

The Ballot Machine will be tested at a Public Meeting on March 6, 2023 
at 4:00 PM in the Little Town Hall. The Moderator (Arthur Merrill), 
Town Clerk (Diane Chauncey) and a Registered Voter (Dawne Hugron) 
will run test ballots (3 ballots – Town Officers, Zoning Amendments, 
School Ballot)) through the machine to assure accuracy. The Town 
Election will be on March 14, 2023 from 8:00 AM to 7:00 PM. Any 
questions, please call Diane at 603-588-6785 x223. 
 


